English homework     Monday 19th  February 2024
Hello Year 6 
I hope you have had a lovely half term and are ready for lots of hard work as we prepare for our SATS tests in May.
This week I would like you to complete the following pages from your CGP book: 
pages: 96, 97 and 98.  Also complete the reading comprehension on the sheet.
Learn your spellings for the usual Friday test – the ible/able rule.
Please ensure you have your homework in by Thursday 22nd February 2024 
Thanks 
Mrs. Heston



